
                 LGA NEWS  — AUGUST, SEPTEMBER, 2019


 Summer has continued to march on!  Now that it is early September, the weather has

cooled a bit.  All the kiddies are back in school and our Wednesday golf days have been a bit 
more pleasant after enduring some pretty hot weather through July and August.  


Lots of LGA happenings in August.  Besides our weekly golf play, the season long Match play 
has ended, the President’s Cup has been played and some of the lady golfer’s spent a day at 
Evergreen for their Home and Away.  


First up on August 6 was a day at Evergreen for 12 Fawn Lake golfers.  Twelve golfers from 
Evergreen combined with the 12  Fawn Lake golfers to make up 6 combined teams.  It was a 
beautiful setting with the course nestled up against the mountains.  It did prove to be a very hot 
day.  Everyone had a great time but the taco bar luncheon and a cool clubhouse were a great

ending to the day.   Actually, the really great ending included an ice cream bar as well as the 
awarding of prizes.  Six Fawn Lake ladies were part of the three winning teams and were 

rewarded with golf shop credit.  Kudos to Becki Davis who worked closely with Evergreen

to make the event a rousing success.


The season long Match Play competition ended with a final match between Brenda Sites and

Debbie Sandstrom.    Debbie was the ultimate winner and congratulations to her for making it 

through several other matches to come out on top.




Bette Connelly and Joan Schulz prevailed in the two day President’s Cup that was played 
August 10 and 11.   Becki Davis and Debbie Sandstrom 

were strong runner-ups.  Congrats!!!


The yearly Golf Maintenance Luncheon was held on August 5.   It was, again, planned and 

orchestrated by Susan Noon (her 17th year).  Twelve LGA golfers ( many volunteers had to be 
turned away) provided lunch for about 22 golf course maintenance workers who work very 
hard to keep our course in great condition.  Dave Smith heads this group and I doubt any other 
course has a more polite and friendly group.




Our weekly play continues with good participation.  The 9 hole group always show lots of 
enthusiasm.   One recent game “Hard Four”  was not met with their usual “Hey, we are happy 
to be here”.   However, those who did play that day were surprised that they actually liked

It, especially if it is balanced with a second day of “Easy Four.”  I think Gaye is working on that.  

No matter the game, they all enjoy the camaraderie at lunch as do the 18 hole group.


A few things coming up:


Sept 21-22    Ladies Club Championship  (both an 18 hole and a 9 hole division)

Oct 2             Evergreen Home and Away ( here at Fawn Lake)  A very fun event!  Open to

                      9 holers and 18 holers but it is an 18 hole event

Oct 12-13      Men’s AND Ladies Founders Cup

Oct 16           9 hole Play and Stay, Closing Day Luncheon, Election of Officers

Oct 20           Sadie Hawkins 


Sign-up Sheets for most of the above events are in the Pro-Shop


